
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2015, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at 

such time thereafter as other public hearings may be concluded), IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 

UNIVERSITY RIDGE, GREENVILLE, SC  29601, FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING 

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC REGARDING THE PROPOSED RELINQUISHMENT OF A 

RIGHT-OF-WAY AT THE INTERSECTION OF NEELY FERRY ROAD (F0016) AND 

STENHOUSE ROAD; RIGHT-OF-WAY TO BE CONVEYED TO THE ADJACENT PROPERTY 

OWNERS, BROTHERS FOUR.  

 
 
 
       BOB TAYLOR, CHAIRMAN 
 GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL  

    
 
 
ADVERTISE:  Friday, September 18, 2015 
 
 
 


	BOB TAYLOR, CHAIRMAN

